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NOTICE OF MEETING 
 
 
There will be a regular meeting of the Thoroughbred Breed Development Advisory 
Committee and Advisory Board on Thursday, May 15, 2020 at 1:30 p.m.  Due to Covid 
-19 precautions, the meeting will be held virtually through Microsoft Teams.  In order to 
join the meeting, you will need to access the meeting via the following link, 
https://bit.ly/3fMhV9z .  This link can be accessed via laptop, ipad/tablet or smart phone. 
 
Attendees will be able to submit questions via the chat option during the live event. Or 
you may also e-mail your questions prior to or during the meeting to jbarnes@hrc.in.gov. 
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